Highlights from the March 21, 2022, U-46 Board of Education meeting

The Board of Education meeting was held at 355 East Chicago Street, Elgin.

The Board began the meeting with an Equity Update presentation by Dr. Teresa Lance,
Assistant Superintendent of Equity and Innovation; Ms. Lisa Jackson, Director of Diversity,
Equity, and Inclusion; and Ms. Olivia Hollingsworth, Cross-Cat Special Education Resource
Teacher.

There was one public comment during the meeting in which a parent expressed concerns about
the treatment of his child at a middle school. There were no written public comments.

The Board approved in the Consent Agenda and during Discussion/Action:

Personnel report of 03/21/22 and Board meeting minutes of 3/14/22.

Bills in the amount of $5,556,196.

Acceptance of Board committee minutes.

Bids, contracts, proposals, and change orders discussed at the previous Board meeting.

Community Advisory Council (CAC) chair Chanda Schwartz updated the Board on future CAC
meetings.

During the Work Session the Board reviewed:

e A proposal for up to 45 staff members to attend Learning Sciences International summer
conference to support U-46 Rising.

e A bid from Northwest Contractors, Inc. for renovation at Streamwood High School to
support the Business Incubator, Early Childcare, and Healthcare Sciences Pathways as
well as modifications to science classrooms, lab spaces, and prep rooms.

A link to the video of the Board meeting can be found here. Alink to the complete Board
meeting packet can be found here.

The next Board of Education meeting will be held on Monday, April 11, at 7:00 p.m., at 355 E.
Chicago St., Elgin.


https://go.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf/files/CCRMHT5B5F34/$file/Board%20of%20Education%20Equity%20Update%20Presentation%203.21.22.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nhHaLq3ihr8
http://www.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf

